## OFFICE OF THE VICE-CHANCELLOR AND PRESIDENT



The Hon Robert French AC Suite 2, Level 13 Allendale Square 77 St George's Terrace Perth WA 6000

## Dear Mr French

Thank you for your letter of 29 November regarding your review of policies supporting freedom of expression and intellectual inquiry in Australian Higher Education.

Charles Darwin University has a range of governance documents relevant to your review that can be found in our Governance Document Library <a href="https://www.cdu.edu.au/governance/doclibrary/index.php">www.cdu.edu.au/governance/doclibrary/index.php</a>.

I draw your attention to the following documents in particular:

- Code of Conduct
- Conflicts of Interest Policy
- Conflicts of Interest Procedures
- Corporate Social Responsibility Policy
- Electronic Messaging Guidelines
- Email Acceptable Use Policy
- Email General Use Procedures
- Media and Public Commentary Policy
- Public Interest Disclosure Procedures
- Social Media Policy
- Sexual Harassment Prevention Policy
- Student Conduct By-Laws
- Student Grievances with Staff or Other Students Procedures
- University Residences Code of Conduct.

There are no active rules, regulations, codes or policies relating to staff or students or persons visiting the University that are not published in this Library.

We look forward to being able to provide comment on the draft Model Code you will prepare following your consideration of existing principles and practices.

Yours sincerely

Professor Simon Maddocks

Vice-Chancellor and President

13 December 2018